
 
From: Michael A Palchesko [mailto:palcheskom@dteenergy.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 01, 2008 9:44 AM 
To: Paul Shumejko 
Cc: Lisa M Czarnecki; Thomas D Phillips 
Subject: Re: Avon Road Pathway Project - City File #E07-013 

Paul, 
  
This message is to confirm that we at DTE Energy agree to a 50/50 cost share with 
the City of Rochester Hills on the subject project in an amount up to, but not to 
exceed, $134,942. 
  
Once all construction activity is completed on this job, please forward your invoice to 
me and I will get it to the appropriate people here at DTE for payment. Thank you. 
  
  
Michael Palchesko 
Regional Manager Oakland County 
DTE Energy Company 
248-223-2303 (Office) 
313-268-0015 (Cell) 
  
  
  
*** PROPRIETARY, CONFIDENTIAL OR PRIVILEGED COMMUNICATION *** 
This communication may contain proprietary, privileged or confidential information 
protected by law. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient named above. Any 
review, dissemination, distribution, forwarding, or copying of this communication by 
someone other than the intended recipient, or the employee responsible for 
delivering this communication to the intended recipient, is prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender via email, 
then destroy the original message. 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the i
ndividual or entity to whom they are addressed.  
If you have received this email in error please notify the originator of the message. 
Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender. 
This message has been scanned for viruses and spam by SurfControl RiskFilter - E-mail. 
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